ADDITIONAL

INFORMATION



Karen DeMaria

From: TOM STROH <tortugatom@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 6, 2019 8:19 PM

To: Karen DeMaria

Cc: Jan-Marten Blinckmann; Lisa Laskow
Subject: Re: Tree Removal 611 Grinnell St #2

Dear Karen DeMaria,
I concur with and can confirm all the information that Mr. Blinckmann provided in the below email.

In addition to all the problems that i now realize exist with this tree, the roots of the tree are also now infiltrating my
homes sewer and water lines

and my home's foundation adjacent to the tree.

The condition of the tree now makes it unsafe to be overhead of my home, and the homes of two of my neighbors.
Unfortunately, | now am convinced that all the evidence points to the necessity to remove this tree and to plant a new
tree in a better location, as required.

Please see the attached photo.

Thank you,

Tom Stroh

611 Grinnell St. Unit #2
Key West, FI. 33040






